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MEMO 
 
DATE:  June 25, 2012 
 
TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Vetoed File Returned 
 
 
  The County Executive has returned to my office the following file: 
 

File No. 12-255 – A resolution by the Committee on Parks, Energy and 
Environment to accept and adopt the Department of Parks, Recreation 
and Culture’s 5-year Capital Development Plan submitted to address 
recommendations on deferred maintenance as stated in the Audit “A Tale 
of Two Systems, Three Decades of Declining Resources Leave 
Milwaukee County Parks Reflecting the Best and Worst of Times”.     

  
  This resolution was adopted by a vote of 13 ayes – 5 noes at your meeting of 

May 24, 2012. 
 
  The County Executive has vetoed this resolution and attached is a copy of his 

veto message wherein he states his objection. 
 
  This matter is now before your honorable body.  
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
      

 Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 






	12-255 Veto Memo and Message.pdf
	OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK
	JOSEPH J. CZARNEZKI    (    COUNTY CLERK
	File No. 12-255 – A resolution by the Committee on Parks, Energy and Environment to accept and adopt the Department of Parks, Recreation and Culture’s 5-year Capital Development Plan submitted to address recommendations on deferred maintenance as stated in the Audit “A Tale of Two Systems, Three Decades of Declining Resources Leave Milwaukee County Parks Reflecting the Best and Worst of Times”.    

	12-255 Veto Message

